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MARY IMMACULATE PRIMARY 

~ NEWSLETTER ~ 

Term 3 Week 7:  Monday 2nd September 2019 

125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill  NSW 2763 

www.maryimmacqhill.parra.catholic.edu.au      T: 9933 7800     E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our Fathers’ Day celebration was just a wonderful gathering. Thank you to all those who helped especially our 
incredible Parents and Friends team. Though the weather was hampered by some much long-awaited showers, 
the representation of the dads and granddads was huge as usual. We celebrated our dads - those who could be 
there and those who could not. The Fathers’ Day Stall, after the organising and wrapping by so many helpers, 
went well and we hope that our dads received something they valued on Sunday morning. 
We changed parts of that morning, mindful of the challenges that Fathers’ Day might pose to some members of 
our community. It was great that the feedback we received was appreciative of what we tried to do in support 
of those families too. 
 
Tomorrow, a group of us will be at a Compliance Meeting through which we validate our educational and 
organisational operations. This process is called Peer Review. NESA is our accreditation authority. Peer Review is 
an approved process unique to the Parramatta Diocesan school through which schools test and give feedback on 
a range of accountabilities. We have always been able to attest, at a very high level, the professionalism of our 
staff and the educational richness of our teaching programs. For MIPS this is a celebration of the great work we 
are doing for our students. 
 
Next week, we will be attending our annual Action Plan Meeting. Our Action Plans are developed to progress our 
student learning especially in Religious Education, English and Mathematics. I give you this information to 
support your knowledge that as a diocese we educate nearly 50,000 students in over 80 schools and as such we 
have in place strategies that ensure we are world-class in the delivery of effective and contemporary schooling. 
Our school is part of that system and in our own way we contribute to the diocese in how we lead educational 
practice. We have a tremendous system in our diocese and I am very proud to lead this community with Fr 
Oliver as we seek to provide the best for your children 
 
In closing, I inform you that Mrs Sarah Hutton will, for the next few weeks, take on the significant role of Acting 
Assistant Principal while Mrs Mizzi is on a brief period of leave. 
 

With appreciation for your ongoing support, 

 

 

 

Stephen Dowd, Principal 

 

 

 

P&F Announcement 
 

Please note that the originally planned P&F school disco for Friday, 20th September has been postponed. 

The new date will be announced once it has been finalised. 
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Maths Olympiad Results  
 

 
 
 
Last week the fourth of five Maths Olympiad competitions for 2019 was held. The overall aim of the competition 
is to encourage mathematical problem solving skills in an enjoyable contest environment. 
 
The top Mary Immaculate scores for Olympiad 4 were:  
4/5 - Lucas W & Samuel R 
3/5 - Kanav S, David G & Josh C 
 
Congratulations to all of our team for your dedication and hard work and to these children on an exceptional 
Olympiad result. The final Olympiad will be held on September 11, 2019. 
 
Sample Question 
 
Ethan is thinking of a four digit counting number. 
The thousands digit is different to the hundreds digit. 
The hundreds digit, the tens digit, and the ones digit are the same. 
The sum of the digits is 28. 
Ethan’s number is prime. 
 
What is Ethan’s number? 
 
Olympiad Organiser 
Angela Ruys 
 
 
 

QUALIFYING ATHLETES 
CONGRATULATIONS 
 
 
Congratulations to the following athletes who have qualified to compete in the Mackillop Athletics Carnival on 
Monday 16th September at Sydney Olympic stadium. Good luck and try your hardest, we are so proud of you 
all. 
 

• Charlotte B — 1500 metres  

• Liam H — 100 metres & Long Jump 

• Jamie J— 100 metres 

• Luke V, Moses L, Lucas S and Liam H — Mary Immaculate, Male — 4 x 100m Relay 

• Luke V— High Jump & Long Jump 

• Clarise H — High Jump 

• Moses L — High Jump 

• Alex M — High Jump 

• Rhys P — 1500 metres 

• Lucas W — 11 Years 1500 metres 
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PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
 
Thank you for your support with the Premier’s Reading 
Challenge this year. The teachers from Kindergarten to 
Year 2 have uploaded the reading list for their grade 
and many students from Year 3 to Year 6 have also 
completed the challenge. 
 
Certificates are posted to the school once finalised and 
will be handed out to students.  
 
I hope that the challenge has sparked a love of reading 
in your child! 
 
Mrs Behrens 
 

 
 

 

Author Visit - Anna Fienberg 
 

On Thursday, 29th August, Anna Fienberg, author of the well-known 
Tashi series, visited all students from K-6 to talk about life as an 
author. Anna spoke about how a child’s imagination, with which they 
are born with, is wild and amazing. She encouraged the children to 
use their imagination as often as they can! Anna referred to the books 
she has read and the inspiration behind her stories, with particular 
mention to Greek Mythology. She read her recent picture book, 
Monsters, to the children, and talked about how her ideas came to 
life in this story.  It was great to have Anna with us to inspire our 
young readers! 
 
Mrs Behrens 
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Peer Support Week 7!  
 

This week in Peer Support the children will learn how 

important it is to take small steps towards achieving 

a goal. The children will develop a range of strategies 

and different ways to think to help them stay 

optimistic. 

 

Ask your child to share their goal and discuss ways 

you can provide encouragement.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Year 6 Bake Sale 
 
The first Bake Sale, held by Year 6, was a great success! A huge thank you to the Year 6 parents who supported 
the students in preparation for the Bake Sale. Year 6 students provided an amazing array of cupcakes, cookies, 
jellies and slices which were sold last week. Yum! 
 
We are looking forward to our second Bake Sale on Monday of Week 10. Funds raised are going to Year 6’s gift 
to the school. Thank you to everyone who purchased a special treat on the day to make this a successful event 
for our Year 6 students! 
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INSTALMENT 3 SCHOOL FEES 2019 

DUE DATE WAS 28TH AUGUST 2019 

 

Instalment 3 fees are now OVERDUE. Please finalise your fees as soon as possible. Note that 

reminder letters have been sent out from CEDP, if you have made payment within 

the last 7 days, please disregard this letter and accept our gratitude. 

 

If you did not receive your statement or if  you have any queries 

regarding fees, please contact Liz via email 

Imac-qkhlfees@parra.catholic.edu.au or 02 9933 7800 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS 
CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY 

1st September—30th September 2019 
 

Keira-Lily A, Indie B, Jai B, Sophia C, Macauley C, Ryan C, Lily C, 
Lucas C, Trystan D, Krrish D, Matthew D, Maxwell E, Noah E, 
Macy F, Kurukulasuriya F, Marc F, Cristian G, Amelia G, Zac H, 
Kaira H, Alexis H, Isla H, James J, Annabelle J, Hannah K, Brodie 
L, Gabrielle L, Travis L, Jayden M, Francine M, Alex M, Deetya 
M, Lomax M, Heleni M, Natalia N, Grace O, Nathan O, Gemma 
P, Jeawell P, Jayden P, Jacob R, Stella R, Kanav S, Chelsea S, 
Nicole S, Linesha S, Bennett S, Sullivan S, Abhijeet S, Jasnoor S, 
Emily N, Emanuele S, Charlotte T, Shaurya T, Dominique V, 
Scarlett W, Isabella W, Byron W, Chelsea W, Chloe W, Caitlyn 
W, Brodie W, Lillian W, Travis W and Gabriella X 
 
 
 

P&F Fundraiser—Family Photography Day 
 

• Family Photography Day Sunday 15th September – appointments starting from 9am. Bookings 
can be made via our unique Try Booking Code or cash returned with your coupon to the 
school.  

•  ‘Appointments will fill fast after a very successful day last year 
•  ‘Limited spaces available, book early to secure your preferred time’ 

•  Great family gift idea for that special birthday or Christmas 
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 Ballet  

Lyrical Jazz  

Hip Hop  

Musical Theatre  

Acrobatics  

Salsa  

Rock & Roll  

Drama  

Privates  

Toddler's  

Mini's Elite Performance 

YOU CAN LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE CLASSES 

ON OUR WEBSITE WWW.HYPE-OENTERTAINMENT.COM 

OR CALL US ON 0431 584 508  

Nurture Flourish Grow 

 

 

 

 

 

You would be familiar with our church pews 

located around the school grounds, 

they are now up for sale. 

 

We are looking from $300 each and there are 

approximately 26 seats for sale. 

 

Please contact the office if you are interested in 

purchasing  a seat or 2, otherwise please 

spread the word. 
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